
 

 

Ipswitch Claims Late Submission Folder Activation 

PROVIDER NOTICE: JULY 20, 2021 
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Starting August 23, 2021, the Claims Late Submission Folder will become operational in 

the Community Behavioral Health (CBH) Ipswitch Secured File Transfer Application for 

Electronic Data Interchange Claims. The Claims Late Submission Folder is only allowed 

for prior approved late submission appeals and those submitted file or files will be 

reviewed by the CBH Technical Analyst for final processing releasing. The file or files 

will be processed within the normal CBH processing period. 

Please note that any Electronic Data Interchange File(s) placed in the Claim Late 

Submission Folder that was not approved for submission will be rejected during the 

adjudication processing cycle. 

Please direct any questions about this Notice to Nil Gok at Nil.Gok@phila.gov. 
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